
Hi Bruce,

I’m attaching a PDF of memories of summer tours that I’ve taken with you, Connie, Prima and the Chamber Singers. I haven’t shared everything because, as you know, 
things on tour can get a little raunchy but I hope what I’ve sent will suffice.

I want to say that I hold these memories (those written and left unwritten) very dear to my heart. Much of what I do now as a professional singer is a result of the passion 
and joy I found as a member of Prima and the Uvic Chamber Singers. You planted that seed, you were a positive influence not just on my life but on so many of us. I am 
eternally grateful for that.

As a kid in his twenties I had no idea of the amount of organization and effort that went into all of the programming, hotel and venue bookings and tour prep. At that age 
it was difficult to appreciate the eye-opening opportunities that come from world travel but looking back on it now I see how it has shaped my life and helped me become 
the person I want to be.

Thank you Bruce. Thank you from the bottom of my heart. I am a better teacher, musician and man because of your influence.

With much love,

Graham Robinson

p.s. There are still times when I’ll be sitting in a choir rehearsal, listening to conductors and think, “Why can’t they just run a rehearsal like Bruce!?”


